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From time to time our staff has fielded questions regarding ADA Service Animals at Pools.
An ADA website answers that question and many others involving the presence of service animals in public places.

Q33. Are gyms, fitness centers, hotels, or municipalities that have swimming pools required to allow a service animal
in the pool with its handler?

A. No. The ADA does not override public health rules that prohibit dogs in swimming pools. However, service animals
must be allowed on the pocl deck and in other areas where the public is allowed to go.

For the complete list of all 37 Frequently Asked Questions regarding service animals please go to:
https://www.ada.gov/regs2010/service animal ga.html

For more information calil:
ADA INFORMATION LINE
800-514-0301

NCDHHS also has a webpage titled “Welcoming Your Customers Who Use Service Animals” that also provides a list of
questions and answers regarding service animals at: https://www2.ncdhhs.gov/serviceanimals/

Phil Thompson, REHS

Program Manager

Pools, Tattoos and State Institutions Program

Division of Public Health, Environmental Health Section
North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services

336-214-6966 office/mobile

phil.thompson@dhhs.nc.qov
http://ehs.ncpublichealth.com/

P.O. Box 315
Burlington, NC 27216

~Z>"Nothing Compares .-~

Email correspondsnce to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

Twitter YouTube

Unauthoerized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or ctherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoeing State
procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this e-mail.



